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Mentions 
 
Meadville Tribune: A stinky rift: Sewage leak lurks in Greenville air 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/a-stinky-rift-sewage-leak-lurks-in-greenville-
air/article_672fc6ef-ba7e-572e-9a22-62f3912687fa.html 
 
Philadelphians deserve a return on investment — not abatements, but breathable air and drinkable 
water 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/fossil-fuels-air-pollution-water-contamination-
pennsylvania-20250728.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Radioactive gauge in crash 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/072825/page/1/story/radioactive-gauge-in-crash  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Removal of Boone’s dam set; work could begin as soon as August 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/072825/page/1/story/removal-of-boones-dam-set  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State’s role in environment needs tighter focus (Editorial) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2025/07/states-role-in-environment-needs-tighter-
focus/ 
 
PA Environment Digest: PA Oil & Gas Weekly Compliance Dashboard - July 19 to 25 - More Criminal 
Charges; Weeks Long Wastewater Cleanups Continue; 27 More Abandoned Conventional Wells 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2025/07/pa-oil-gas-weekly-compliance-dashboard_26.html  
 
MedicalXpress: Biologists are tracking Jamestown Canyon virus, detected in Pennsylvania mosquitoes 
https://medicalxpress.com/news/2025-07-biologists-tracking-jamestown-canyon-virus.html  
 
 
Air 
 
WPXI: Allegheny, Liberty-Clairton areas reach air quality milestones, EPA says 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-liberty-clairton-areas-reach-air-quality-milestones-epa-
says/KZGHRTL2DVHEXCXQ7RXHN7M6IQ/ 
 
Canadian wildfire smoke causes poor air quality in Philly region 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/video/news/local/canadian-wildfire-smoke-causes-poor-air-quality-
in-philly-region/4242959/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Wright Twp. zoning board denies appeal over proposed community home 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/2025/07/27/wright-twp-zoning-board-denies-appeal-over-
proposed-community-home-2/ 
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LehighValleyLive: Radon testing scheduled for Bethlehem schools after JAMA study raises concerns 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2025/07/radon-testing-scheduled-for-bethlehem-
schools-after-jama-study-raises-concerns.html 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tracking dangerous heat in the Philadelphia area 
https://www.cbsnews.com/philadelphia/video/tracking-dangerous-heat-in-the-philadelphia-area-next-
weather/ 
 
Heavy rainfall causes flooding in Chester City on Sunday 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/heavy-rainfall-flooding-chester-city/4243209/ 
 
Heat advisory in effect as temps soar to high 90s 
https://www.audacy.com/podcast/kyw-newsradio-audio-on-demand-12880/episodes/heat-advisory-in-
effect-as-temps-soar-to-high-90s-978ad 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Arctic birders combat impact of climate change and avian flu on delicate 
ecosystem 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2025/07/27/arctic-birders-combat-impact-climate-
change-avian-flu-ecosystem/stories/202507270016 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Seventh annual Goat Fest celebrates a local triumph over invasive species 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2025/07/26/goat-fest-invasive-species-south-side-
pittsburgh/stories/202507260048 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Protect our forests 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-protect-our-forests/ 
 
Erie Times: Development group sues city of Corry seeking reopening of trail closed since last summer 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2025/07/28/corry-development-group-suing-to-reopen-
trail/85372193007/?tbref=hp 
 
Butler Eagle: Festival plants seeds of education 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20250727/festival-plants-seeds-of-education/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Tamarack Wildlife Center relocates to larger habitat to meet rising demand 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/tamarack-wildlife-center-relocates-to-larger-habitat-to-meet-
rising-demand/article_52495237-427e-4141-ae64-e6b54afe0db6.html 
 
Lancaster Online: How farmland preservation is a tool for conservation 
https://lancasteronline.com/sponsored/how-farmland-preservation-is-a-tool-for-
conservation/article_628f8cd3-d085-4a45-827a-9f5aa62beccc.html 
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Reading Eagle: Berks farms preservationists are not always farmers 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2025/07/23/berks-farms-preservationists-are-not-always-farmers/ 
 
'Montco Forever Green' Project Launched To Preserve Open Space 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/norristown/montco-forever-green-project-launched-preserve-open-
space 
 
Chester County Approves $2.3 Million for Open Space and Park Improvements Across 15 Projects 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/chester-county-approves-2-3-million-for-open-space-
and-park-improvements-across-15-projects/ 
 
Tired of the trash and heat this summer? Philly’s community gardeners are cultivating fresh alternative 
spaces 
https://billypenn.com/2025/07/28/philly-community-gardeners-green-space-summer/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Fish migration at Nescopeck State Park 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/2025/07/26/fish-migration-at-nescopeck-state-park/ 
 
Republican Herald: Tweaking hunting seasons to add Sundays will be no easy task for PGC BOC 
https://www.republicanherald.com/2025/07/26/tweaking-hunting-seasons-to-add-sundays-will-be-no-
easy-task-for-pgc-boc/ 
 
WNEP16: Pickle Fest draws pickle lovers to Forty Fort 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/luzerne-county/pickle-fest-celebrates-all-things-pickled-
with-growing-popularity/523-a2a634e0-bf53-4e1b-8bc3-487fee67d320 
 
WFMZ 69 News: Popular fair returns to Schuylkill County with 42nd year celebrations 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/poconos-coal/schuylkill-county/popular-fair-returns-to-schuylkill-
county-with-42nd-year-celebrations/article_2e4ff02d-4b6a-484b-8156-c6d8a8d6b70e.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Booths with a cause on display at the fair 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/booths-with-a-cause-on-display-at-the-
fair/article_3fc2b3a6-742b-4fe8-a18d-c8b6fb453d1a.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Guides, experts share the best fly-fishing spots in and around Centre County 
https://www.centredaily.com/sports/outdoors/article311262380.html#campaignName=statecollege_m
orning_newsletter  
 
Centre Daily Times: Afield: Afield: Additional Sunday hunting expected in Pennsylvania for this fall 
https://www.centredaily.com/sports/outdoors/article311444345.html#campaignName=statecollege_m
orning_newsletter  
 
Centre Daily Times: After numerous delays, Whitehall Road Regional Park has finally opened. What to 
know 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article311455850.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Permanent book walk opens at Trout Run Park 
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https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2025/07/permanent-book-walk-opens-at-trout-run-park/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Cuts to clean energy credits in GOP spending bill rattle Pennylvania's solar 
industry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2025/07/27/pennsylvania-solar-clean-
energy/stories/202507270047 
 
Allegheny Front: ‘One Big Beautiful Bill Act’ casts shade over Pennsylvania’s solar boom 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvanias-solar-tax-credits-big-beautiful-bill/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Joe Morinville: AI, crypto and Pa.’s war on the little guy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/joe-morinville-ai-crypto-and-pa-s-war-on-the-little-guy/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Destinie Nock: Who pays the price for new data centers? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/destinie-nock-who-pays-the-price-for-new-data-centers/ 
 
Lancaster Online: We have numerous questions about the new data center planned for Lancaster city 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/we-have-numerous-questions-about-the-new-data-
center-planned-for-lancaster-city-editorial/article_c2cf2479-33f1-4425-921f-1fac8b46f7df.html 
 
York Dispatch: Pennsylvania needs comprehensive strategy for energy dominance 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2025/07/28/pennsylvania-needs-
comprehensive-strategy-for-energy-dominance/85403673007/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Energy Company Behind Piedmont Project Files New Lawsuit 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/energy-company-behind-piedmont-
project-files-new-lawsuit/article_48e746dc-db4f-4928-8d8e-7063cf537e7a.html 
 
ABC27: Lawmaker seeks to protect Pennsylvanians from data center-fueled rate hikes 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania-politics/lawmaker-seeks-to-protect-pennsylvanians-from-data-
center-fueled-rate-hikes/ 
 
Billions coming to Pennsylvania for natural gas and data center development 
https://delawarecurrents.org/2025/07/28/pennsylvania-natural-gas/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A rare but encouraging rollback on green energy (Op-Ed) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2025/07/a-rare-but-encouraging-rollback/  
 
PA Environment Digest: Guest Essay: Pennsylvania Is Being Whipsawed On Energy, We Need A 
Comprehensive Strategy 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2025/07/guest-essay-pennsylvania-is-being.html  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: From dump to diamonds: Leading off ceremony held for incoming baseball 
complex in Williamsport 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2025/07/from-dump-to-diamonds-leading-off-ceremony-
held-for-incoming-baseball-complex-in-williamsport/  
 
 
PFAS 
 
Lancaster Online: PFAS levels in 7 Lancaster County private wells shown by Penn State study 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/pfas-levels-in-7-lancaster-county-private-wells-shown-by-penn-
state-study/article_3798400e-8487-4363-b72f-176837542deb.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Biologists are tracking Jamestown Canyon virus, detected in Pa. mosquitoes 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2025/07/27/jamestown-canyon-virus-mosquitoes-
pennsylvania/stories/202507270075 
 
York Daily Record: Watch for mosquito spraying in two townships to help fight West Nile Virus: York 
County 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2025/07/28/mosquito-spraying-operation-set-in-york-county-
for-july-28-2025/85402596007/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
York Dispatch: Dozens of volunteers help clear Codorus Creek of debris 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/local/2025/07/26/dozens-of-volunteers-help-
clean-codorus-creek-of-debris/85389960007/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Tribune-Review: Avonmore officials assess damages after night of flash floods 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/avonmore-officials-assess-damages-after-night-of-flash-
floods/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Flash flooding causes damage in South Franklin Township, Washington County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-flooding-south-franklin-washington-county/65521384 
 
Pennlive: Dauphin County water main break might cause discolored water, pressure fluctuations 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2025/07/dauphin-county-water-main-break-might-cause-discolored-
water-pressure-fluctuations.html 
 
Lancaster Online: How do Lancaster County residents get warned about potential flooding? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/how-do-lancaster-county-residents-get-warned-about-
potential-flooding-lancaster-watchdog/article_96208c3f-a830-4096-a261-a734c4c34e53.html 
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https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/avonmore-officials-assess-damages-after-night-of-flash-floods/
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https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-flooding-south-franklin-washington-county/65521384
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2025/07/dauphin-county-water-main-break-might-cause-discolored-water-pressure-fluctuations.html
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/how-do-lancaster-county-residents-get-warned-about-potential-flooding-lancaster-watchdog/article_96208c3f-a830-4096-a261-a734c4c34e53.html
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Altoona Mirror: Altoon Water Authority to target unauthorized hydrant use 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2025/07/altoona-water-authority-target-
unauthorized-hydrant-use/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Foundation repair company at address punctured sewer line in Ivyside area 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2025/07/foundation-repair-company-ivyside-
punctured-sewer-line-addressed/ 
 
ABC27: Veolia Water on scene of water main break in Dauphin Co. 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/veolia-water-on-scene-of-water-main-break-in-dauphin-co/ 
 
CBS21: Discolored water, pressure changes expected following water main break: Veolia Water 
https://local21news.com/news/local/veolia-water-working-to-fix-water-main-break-in-lower-paxton-
township# 
 
Standard Speaker: Conyngham council might reduce buffers around wells 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/2025/07/24/conyngham-council-might-reduce-buffers-around-
wells/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: County commissioners excited to see progress on multiple fronts 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2025/07/county-commissioners-excited-to-see-progress-
on-multiple-fronts/  
 
Bay Journal: The dry days of the 1960s, surprisingly kinder to the Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.bayjournal.com/columns/chesapeake_born/the-dry-days-of-the-1960s-surprisingly-kinder-
to-the-chesapeake-bay/article_f5552584-1989-4913-b874-e8d9aeb50f31.html  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
See PA’s List Of Banned Plants 
https://levittownnow.com/2025/07/27/see-pas-list-of-banned-plants/ 
 
Scranton Times: Lane restrictions scheduled for PennDOT project in the Notch 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/2025/07/27/lane-restrictions-scheduled-for-penndot-project-in-
the-notch/ 
 
CryptoRank: Trump admin taps DOGE AI tool to slash US regulations by 50% before inauguration 
anniversary 
https://cryptorank.io/news/feed/66b05-doge-ai-tool-aims-to-slash-us-regulations  
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